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Hansen, Edward J . , EMNRD Q<2A. Cor. 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Thursday, August 30, 2007 10:26 AM 

Price, Wayne, EMNRD; mark@laenvironmental.com; mburrows@valornet.com 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Subject: RE: Technical meeting held Aug. 29, 2007 

1R0483 and 1R0484 Elliott B-9 Lease: OCD is in receipt of the January 09, 2007 Investigation reports for the 
Elliot B-9 Battery#2 and #3, and the Battery #1,#4 and #5. 
It was agreed upon at the meeting that monitor wells shall be located in close proximately in order to determine if 
groundwater has been impacted. OCD reviewed the reports this morning and found that some data was missing 
from the tables. We understand that you have had some drafting problems in this area. However, at this time we 
would like to see the groundwater data before we approve the proposed remediation plan. Please include this E-
mail in your final closure plan. 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2007 9:59 AM 
To: mark@laenvironmental.com; 'mburrows@valornet.com' 
Cc: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 
Subject: Technical meeting held Aug. 29, 2007 

1R0482 Penrose Federal - OCD is in receipt of the January 09 and May 10, 2007 documents and pursuant to our 
discussions on August 29, 2007 hereby approves installation of the monitor well in close proximately to the pit and 
approves the proposed remediation plan. Please include this E-mail notice in the final closure report. 

Wayne Price-Environmental Bureau Chief 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. Saint Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
E-mail wayne.price@state.nm.us 
Tele: 505-476-34~90 
Fax: 505-476-3462 

8/30/2007 


